
 

Dear SJCS Families,  
 

 This week during lent, we are called by God to consider 
injustice in the world. We are reminded to be peacemakers like 
Jesus and to correct the injustice that surrounds us by treating 
others fairly and with respect.  Standing up for and speaking out 
on behalf of the weak, lowly, and oppressed is a mission of ours 
during Lent, as we recall the way in which Jesus was mistreated 
during His trip to Calvary and amidst His crucifixion. Take some 
time to reflect with a mini-Lenten retreat by clicking on the link 
below.   
 

http://www.loyolapress.com/3-minute-retreats-daily-online-
prayer 
 

Blessings, 
Ms. Paige Child 
Principal 

St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 March 29, 2017 270 E. Lewelling Boulevard | San Lorenzo, California 94580  
(510) 276-6632 | Fax: (510) 276-5645 | www.StJohnCatholicSchool.org  

 

From the Principal’s Desk Calendar Reminders 

Cesar Chavez Holiday 
No School 

Friday, March 31st 

Noon Dismissal 
Wednesday, April 5th 

Nacho Sales 
Wednesday, April 5th 

Stations of the Cross 
Thursday, April 6th 

Stations of the Cross 
Thursday, April 13th 

Holy Thursday 
Noon Dismissal 

Thursday, April 13th 

Good Friday 
No School 

Friday, April 14th 

What’s Lost CAN Be Found! 

Our Lost and Found bin, located just outside the school’s science lab, is overflowing 
with jackets and sweatshirts, lunch pails, notebooks, and more. If you have any items 

“missing,” please check the bin.  
Parents/students are requested to check the lost and found before April 13th. 

After the 13th, all remaining clothes will be washed and placed in uniform 
exchange. 

Thank you for your cooperation in returning items to the rightful owner. 

Are you looking for Service Hours? 
We are in need of a parent volunteer to take home and wash remaining lost and 
found items over Easter Break. If you are interested in earning 3 service hours 

please contact the Ms. Aimee at asire@csdo.org by Friday, April 7th.  

http://www.loyolapress.com/3-minute-retreats-daily-online-prayer
http://www.loyolapress.com/3-minute-retreats-daily-online-prayer
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Mary of Nazareth Movie 

The St. John Catholic School 
community is invited to attend the 
movie Mary of Nazareth 

March 27 to March 30 at 4pm 
March 31 at 3:30pm 

Child Ticket $2.00 
Adult Ticket $5.00 

Tickets will be sold before school in the  
Gym Meeting Room from 7:30-8am. 

Any questions please contact 
Yolanda 510-276-3054 

Congratulations Scholars! 

Congratulations to our 23 students in 
Grades 5-8 who earned  

School Honor Roll:  
Jaron Abello, Elijah Borowsky, Brooke Brown, 
Thea Hill, Jolene Macasieb, Isabela Martinez, 
Miguel Tomas, Mia Toscano, Daniel Bolanos, 
Christa Corrales, Natalia Gutierrez, Kyle Ha, 
Waileia Lee, Jayden Macasieb, Caitlyn Nguyen, 
Angelina Ornelas, Jacob Deleon, Angel Perez, 
Anina Ferreira, Stephanie Gamble, Sebastian 

Lopez, Gabriela Martinez, Sade Nguyen 

And special congratulations to the 16 
students in Grades 5-8 who earned 

Principal’s Honor Roll:  
Caitlyn Colantuono, Tiffany Nguyen, Emiliano 
Carbajal, Perseas Gioukaris, Mechelle Goulart, 
Joshua Hoffmann, Jacob Hupke, Ana Paredes, 

Sean Rey Elopre, Arshpreet Kaur, Issac Li, 
Henry Pacheco, Charlie Reed, Lucas Bega,  

Jai Dhawan, Talyssa Sales 

Parents, Grandparents,  
Aunts, Uncles…  

Come One!  Come All! 

On Wednesday, April 5th at 6pm Ms. Child & 
some of the SJCS staff will be hosting an 

informational forum about our St. John Parent 
Teacher Group. Come find out how you can 
become a part of this dynamic team. We will 

use this opportunity to go over PTG’s purpose, 
goals, and how our school and parents can 

work together to directly benefit our 
students.  PTG volunteer positions are 

currently available for the 2017-2018 school 
year.  If you’d like more information prior to 

this event please contact the PTG via the PTG 
website at http://sjcsptg.weebly.com 

CYO Awards Night 

Awards Night for boys’ basketball, girls’ 
volleyball, cheer and cross country will be 

held Thursday, March 30th.  
The night will begin with uniform returns 

at 6:30pm, awards ceremony starts at 
7:00pm. 

SCRIP 
 

Don’t forget that a percentage of your 
SCRIP amount goes toward your family’s 

$300 fundraising obligation!  
 

Order forms are attached to this week’s 
newsletter and are due back to the school 

office by 10:00am on Thursday, April 6th!  
 

2017-2018 Registration 
Packets for those who have already paid 

their registration fee will start going home 
next week. To ensure you receive your 

student’s packet registration fees must be 
paid by Thursday, April 6th. 

 
We are excited about this year’s registration 
and look forward to welcoming everyone 

back to the St. John Catholic School family 
for the 2017-2018 school year! 



 

 

3 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to  
Tahlia and Kayla Borowsky   

who participated in the  
MUSE Solo Festival! 

 Now Accepting Applications for the 
2017-2018 School Year!  

Please share the good news about 
 St. John Catholic School with your friends 

and family! 
We are accepting applications now for grades 

PreK-7 for the 2017-2018 school year.  
Applications are available in the school office.  

 

 

  
Jacqui Costa 

for helping with vision 
testing 

Jenny Bodas 
for helping with vision 

testing 

SHOUT OUT! 

THANK YOU! 

Summer School at St. John 

St. John Catholic School will not be able 
to offer summer school on our campus 
this year. For those students who are 

required to attend summer school or for 
families who wish to enroll their children 
for enrichment, some of our neighboring 

Catholic elementary schools in San 
Leandro and Hayward will be offering 
summer school this year. We will share 
that information with you as soon as it 

becomes available from those school sites. 

 2016-2017 Yearbook Orders! 

Cost: $25 (if placed before April 1st) 
$30 (if placed between April 2nd & May 1st) 
Please use the attached order form or order from 

www.schoolannual.com  

Attention Volunteers: 
Adults who volunteer at our school, including as 

chaperones or drivers on field trips, must be 
fingerprinted and complete Safe Environment 

Training. This is a diocesan mandate. 

Finger Printing 

• Fingerprinting Services of America, 225 W. 
Winton Avenue, Suite 120, Hayward, CA. 
510-440-8000 

• You must pick up a form from the school 
office and pay the $34 fee to SJCS.  

Safe Environment Training 

• www.virtusonline.org 

• Must be completed PRIOR to beginning 
service and must be completed every three 
years. 

• There is a $5 fee payable to SJCS 

http://www.schoolannual.com
http://www.virtusonline.org


St. John Catholic School 
2016-2017 Yearbook 

 
On Sale NOW! 

 
COST 

Orders placed from March 1, 2017- April 1, 2017- $25 
Orders placed from April 2, 2017-May 1, 2017- $30 

 
How to place an order: 

 
Go online and make a payment  

www.schoolannual.com 
1. Click Parents: buy your students yearbook (it is PURPLE) 
2. Enter your school name in the search bar and click the Shop 

The Collection Button 
3. Click on the 2017 Yearbook link or photo 
4. Select yearbook to make your purchase and check out 

 
Or 

 
Send in payment to the office ATTN:  Yearbook with the 

information below.  Please make checks out to  
St. John Catholic School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________ Grade __________ 
 
 
Total number of yearbooks ________ 
 
 
Amount due $_______ 

http://www.schoolannual.com


 
April 2017                               
 

SCRIP ORDER 2016 - 2017   Family Name____________________________________           
      Name & Grade of oldest child ______________________ 

****Orders Due by April 6, 2017.  

Please refer to www.shopwithscrip.com for a 

complete  list of participating vendors. 

 

 
 

Payment must be included with this form.  Make checks payable to St. John Catholic School 
 Turn completed forms to School Office or send back in Wednesday envelope.  

Orders will be ready in about 1 week.   
 

□ Cash   □ Check # _________________________  
 

Orders Due by THURSDAY, April 6, 2017 10:00 AM.    
 

TOTAL $ 
□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	the	school	office								□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	SEP	
□			Please	send	home	Scrip	Order	with	eldest	child	
 

Purchased By (please print) ________________________________________Phone # ___________________________ 

I understand that Scrip is like cash and St. John Catholic School is not responsible if your Scrip order is lost or stolen. 

Signature                     Date              

Entertainment % $ QTY Net $ 
Century Theaters 4% $25   
Century Theaters Single 
Admit 

10% $9.50   

Gas % $ QTY Net $ 
Arco 

1.5% $50   
2.5% $250   

Chevron 
1% $50   
1% $250   

Shell  2.0% 
$50   
$100   

Grocery % $ QTY Net $ 
Lucky/Savemart 2% 

$25   
$100   

Safeway 4% 
$25   
$100   

Smart & Final 3% 
$25   
$100   

Target 2.5% 
$25   
$100   

Whole Foods 3% $25   
  $100   

Fast Food/Restaurant % $ QTY Net $ 
Applebee’s 8% $25   
Chipotle 10% $10   
IHOP 8% $25   
Olive Garden 9% $25   
Starbucks Coffee 7% $10   
  $25   

Retail % $ QTY Net $ 

Amazon.com 2.5% 
$25   
$100   

Old Navy 14% 
$25   
$100   

Macy’s 10% 
$25   
$100   

Marshall’s/TJ Maxx 7% $25   
Ross 8% $25   

Dick’s Sporting Goods 8% 
$25   
$100   

Walgreens 6% 
$25   
$100   

Write In Orders** (use back side of form if needed) % $ QTY Net $ 
     

     

     

     

     

     

http://www.shopwithscrip.com



